
 
  

Welcome Home 
Turin Baptist Church would like to extend a warm welcome to 
all of our church family. We are excited to celebrate our 
Homecoming on Sunday, August 3, 2014. Sunday School will be 
at 10:00 a.m., Church Service at 11:00 a.m. followed by our 
delicious Homecoming Family Meal at noon. We have our BBQ 
pit masters led by Bob Leach, Ben Harris & Steve Bernocco 
with the assistance of Russ & Chris Thomas who will smoke 
the hams on Friday, August 1st. If you would like to join us in 
preparing the meat, come to the Fellowship Hall at 8:00 a.m. 
on Saturday, August 2nd. Don't forget to bring your cutting 
board and a sharp knife for chopping the meat! We will also 
need help setting up tables and chairs. Our amazing Decorating 
Team of Vickie Leach, Kristin Harris and Betty Piner could use 
assistance setting up the decorations on Saturday as well.  !

Calling All Deacons! 

We would like to take a picture of the Deacons to include 
in the new directory. Please wear your "Sunday Best" and 
we will take the picture at Homecoming right after services. 
Please remain in the Sanctuary for about 5 minutes so that 
we can get a new photograph! We thank you for your hard 
work and dedication to our church family.  

Fall Festival 

Time is flying by and even though we will be celebrating our 
Homecoming this month, we are looking forward to future 
activities. We need a committee to bring back the Fall Festival. 
While a date for this event as yet to be confirmed, start looking 
through your family recipe books for a sweet treat! We will be 
looking for  desserts for a sweet auction to get a head start to 
support our Christmas missions. !

Focus on our youth: 
Gracie Harris 

Gracie continued her awesome softball 
streak this summer by going undefeated 
and becoming the ASA State Champs. 
She travelled with her team to play in 
California. She is not only a star athlete but 
also a star scholar at Flint River Academy! 

Chris Thomas 

Cadet SSgt. Thomas served at the 2014 
Civil Air Patrol Encampment at Albany 
Marine Corps Base as Logistics NCO. 
Chris also worked on his soccer skills  at 
the UGA and FCA soccer camps. He 
continues to excel at Trinity Christian 
School with a 3.7 GPA and playing Varsity 
Soccer.  
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Psalms 5:7 But I, by your great mercy, will come into your house; in reverence will I bow down toward your holy temple.



Hats off to Cole Harris 

We are so proud of the young man Cole is becoming. This 
year Cole will be a senior at Flint River Academy. He 
continues to train as a linebacker for Varsity Football this 
fall with the FRA Wildcats.  When he is not on he field or 
hitting the books to maintain his 3.5 GPA, he is helping 
his granddad build his sailboat. We look forward to 
following this shining star as he continues to amaze us. !

Parents Night Out 

We would like to begin hosting a monthly Parent's 
Night Out for our community. If anyone is interested in 
assisting with this activity, please contact John.  

!!
Turin Baptist Church 
29 Church St, Turin, GA 
(770) 599-3626

Focus on our youth cont.: 
Carson Camp 

Carson played baseball 
this summer in a 
Nationals Tournament 
in Myrtle Beach, SC 
where his team won the 
entire tournament and 
he was selected for the 
All Star Team. Carson 
was inducted into the 
Beta Club at Starr's Mill 
High School for his outstanding grades.   

Lainey Camp 

Lainey ended the school year with 5 awards 
including the Art Award and the Citizenship 
Award. She also attended the tournament 
in Myrtle Beach with Carson and she got 3 
holes in one at putt putt! 

!
Hannah-Jane Rosenhack 

Hannah-Jane finished up middle school 
with a 4.0 GPA and played on the Varsity 
Soccer Team at Trinity Christian School. 
She spent her summer visiting family in 
Florida. She made the Varsity Cheer 
Squad at TCS and came home to attend 
the conditioning camp for cheer. She 
also participated in the UGA soccer 
camp with Chris. 

August 2014    page 2    The Tie Newsletter


